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SVAN HUNTER & WIGHAM RICHARDSON LD,
WALISEND O TYNE.

9th Qetober 193¢Q.

Dear 8ir,

No. 14065 ship.

We have pleasure in informing you that we have
contracted to build at our Wallsend Shipyard a steam driven oil
tank ship which is to be constructed in accordance with the
requirements end under the special survey to the classification
of your Society.

This ship will have the same dimensions and structural
arrangements as our Nos. 1441 and 1443 ships now building except
that the position of the pump rooms has been altered while
naintaining the same length of tanks, the intermediate cofferdam
is dispensed with, and the propelling machinery is to consist
of a single screw set of triple expansion engines in conjunction
with a BauerWach turbine installation.

The midship section is the same as approved for
lios. 1417 1441 and .1443 ships, but to avoid confusion we enclose
three copies of which we shall be pleased to have your formal
epproval in the usual way. We also enclose three copies of
profile showing the amended positions of bulkheads. You will

notice that the forward arrangeme is exactly the same as in

Nos. 1417, 1441 and 1443 ships. <:> 2?()22()

4 provisional a°  amert of £Wacboard is desired under

both the present freeboar. rules & d the new fLJQo&éQ 5uﬁ§g|5ter
Foundation
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j‘or tankers , and we enclose the usual freeboard application
orm. The freeboard particulars are as in the case of

os. 1441 and 1443 ships so we presume the provisional freebes rd
;or lio. 1465 will be the same as those you have already
,rovisionally notified is for Nos. 1441 and 1443 ships.

Yours faithfully,

© 2020

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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